
Chapter Meeting, Green Bay Trout Unlimited 
Oct. 1, 2015, 6:00pm 
Townline Pub & Grill, Howard-Suamico 

 
The meeting started with a presentation by TIm Waters on fly fishing the Wolf River. 
 
General Meeting followed: 

Adrian Meeseberg, President. 
Dani Long, recording notes. 

 
After the meeting reconvened, a motion was made and seconded to adopt the new budget; a vote was 
taken and the chapter approved the budget.  
 
MInutes from the previous board meeting was reviewed. 
 
Proposed public land sales/DNR Kim McCarthy gave an update. Initial reviews of the lands being 
considered was to be completed by 10/1; final decisions to be made in December. Paul Kruse noted that 
TU chapters have put significant amounts of money and time into some of the spring ponds that are on 
the list. Bruce Deuchert emphasized the importance of contacting your legislators. Adrian Meseberg 
showed the chapter the link on the DNR site that has maps which show the lands being considered for 
sale.  **INSERT LINK HERE** 
 
A request was made for chapter representation at the state TU All-Council meeting on Oct. 24. 
 
A suggestion was made for a bus tour of some of the areas where Green Bay TU has done work, to show 
all members and others who are interested. 
 
The WI DMV now offers Trout Unlimited license plates. 
 
Brown County Conservation Alliance - Bruce Deuchert reported that the Alliance had authorized paying 
$1,000 towards building a bridge at the WayMor park so it would be wheelchair friendly. A motion was 
made and seconded to renew our chapter’s membership in the alliance at a cost of $25. A vote was 
taken and the motion passed.  
 
Membership - Physical addresses need to be updated for the semi-annual postcard mailing (fall for the 
winter meeting schedule & spring for the work project schedule). Email addresses should also be 
updated. Both regular mail and email are important if we want to reach more members. 
 
League of Conservation Voters/Reorganization of the DNR - Meeting 10/12- Bruce Deuchert  
 
Banquet committee will meet directly after the chapter meeting tonight. 
 
10/15 is the next business meeting. 
 
A motion was made to adjourn, which was seconded. The meeting was adjourned at 8pm. 

 


